
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
US ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS

NORFOLK DISTRICT
FORT NORFOLK

803 FRONT STREET
NORFOLK VA 23510-1011

May 14,2018

Western Virginia Regulatory Section
NAO-2006-03002, 06-V1574 (Ragged Mountain Reservoir)

Rivanna Water & Sewer Authority
Attn: Mr. William I. Mawyer, Jr. P.E. - Executive Director

695 Moores Creek Lane
Charlottesville, Virginia 22902-9016

Dear Mr. Mawyer:

This letter is in reference to your request for extension of Department of Army Permit
Number NAO-2006-03002 for impacts to waters of the United States associated with
the expansion of the existing Ragged Mountain Reservoir (RMR) as listed on the
Department of the Army Permit project description. The project is located in Albemarle
County, Virginia.

We acknowledge your request and grant the extension of the original permit. As
such, your permit is now valid until June 3, 2023. All other conditions of the original
permit remain unchanged. Please be advised that all conditions of the original and
modified Virginia Water Protection Permit become conditions of this authorization.

Should you not complete all impacts to waters of the U.S. by the June 3, 2023
expiration date, we may require you to submit a new joint permit application for the
remaining impacts. In additional, please be aware that should you propose additional
impacts to waters of the United States, you will need to perform a new wetland
delineation for Corps' verification prior to conducting any impacts to waters.

A copy of this letter is being furnished to Ms. Shana Moore, Virginia Department of
Environmental Quality, Glen Alien, Virginia.

Please obtain all necessary State and Local authorizations for the proposed work.
Should you need further assistance or have any questions, please contact Vincent D.

Pero at (434) 973-0568 or Vincent.d. pero@usace.army.mil.

Sincerely,

Ja^on E. Kelly, PMP
Colonel, U.S. Army
Commanding


